



May 8, 2024

Sandy Pollock
Executive Assistant to Chief Frank Bergen
Hamilton Police Service
155 King William St
Box 1060, LCD 1
Hamilton ON L8N 4C1

Dear Friends,

Thank you for supporting our 2024 KCN Hike for Hospice. We thank you for supporting Dr. Kemp's House and the families we serve.

Every year, our hospice raises funds to support vital programs and services that are not funded by the government. Your sponsorship of \$500.00 for this event helps to guarantee that we can continue to offer compassionate care to those who are suffering from a progressive life-limiting illness or who requires end-of-life care and bereavement support.

Please do not hesitate to contact us directly with any questions at 905-387-2448 ext 2211or via email events@kempcarenetwork.org

We are deeply grateful for your ongoing support, generosity, and confidence in our work.

Sincerely,

Danielle Zucchet
Chief Executive Officer

Compassionate Services That Celebrate Life For Adults & Children

Community Day Hospice | Volunteer Visiting | Grief & Bereavement | Residential Care | Palliative Education